UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE

September 26, 2006
MINUTES
	OLD BUSINESS
	

	I.  MINUTES OF THE April 25, 2006 MEETING – approved, 3 abstain

	
	

	NEW BUSINESS
	

	I.  CONSENT ITEMS
	approved

	     A.  Liberal Studies Approvals
	

	
	

	     B.  Diversity
	

	
	

	     C.  COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING AND NATURAL SCIENCES

	              1.   BIO 100, 110L, 181R, 182R, 201R, 202R
	

	             2.  CENE 440/CENE 540
	

	
	

	     D.  COLLEGE OF SOCIAL AND BEHAVIORAL SCIENCES

	             1. DIS 407
	

	
	

	II.  ACTION ITEMS
	

	      A.  COLLEGE OF EDUCATION
	Both items approved as presented.

	            1.  ECI 492
	

	            2.  BS Ed Early Childhood
	

	     
	

	      B.  COLLEGE OF ARTS AND LETTERS

	            1.  ENG 272
	Both items approved as presented.

	
	

	III.       DISCUSSION 

	A. Liz Grobsmith, Provost – Provost Grobsmith discussed the following items:  
a. New Freshman Seminar

b. NAU’s participation in a national project “7 Revolutions.”
i. Educational Curriculum developed by faculty in pilot institutions that could then be used nation wide.  10/13/06- webcast of the presentation.
c. American Democracy Project
d. Spellings Commission – trend toward national benchmarks and national trends of accountability.

	B. Diversity Committee Update – new members of the Diversity committee were selected by ballot, the new members elected from faculty are Frances Riemer and John Leung.  UCC will also need to elect two members from the UCC committee.

	C. Curriculum Review of University Course Lines – please review the current list of university course line descriptions and work with your departments to decide is all lines are needed and if titles are appropriate or need changing.  We will discuss this at the November UCC meeting.

	D. Karen Pugliesi – Vice Provost Pugliesi spoke about the upcoming NCA visit 10/22-10/24/07.  She also spoke on the importance of assessment and how faculty are using data from assessment to form curriculum.  Dr. Pugliesi would like the Assessment committee and UCC to meet.

	E. Dayle Hardy-Short, Chair UCC – discussed items for the year for UCC.  
a. Look carefully at the way in which syllabi for new courses are structured.
b. Look at the syllabi format to ensure it is doing what the UCC wants it to do.
c. Would like to put together a subcommittee of the UCC to pre-review curriculum.
d. UCC would like to ensure there is communication between the UCC and the Senate.  Chunhye Lee is on both committees and will fulfill that role and will communicate questions the Senate may have regarding curriculum to the UCC.
e. Dayle Hardy-Short will sit on the Liberal Studies council as well.
f. Would like to finalize UCC policies and procedures.
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